
Supreme Court 
of Canada

Young artists, show us your creativity and help us mark the Supreme Court of Canada’s 
150th anniversary! We’re looking for drawings, paintings or other graphic artwork 
illustrating the history and future of the Court as we commemorate its 150th year.

The contest is open to all young artists residing in Canada who will be between 
the age of 5 and 17 at the time of the artwork submission.

DEADLINE
Your artwork has to be received no later than January 31, 2025.

For more information and contest rules, visit:

scc-csc.ca/150
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